

Office of the West Seneca Town Supervisor Hon. Gary A. Dickson

Memorandum

To:

Honorable Town Board

From:

Gary Dickson, Town Supervisor

Date:

November 18, 2020

Subject:

Nominations for Audit Committee

Dear Fellow Town Board members,

Pursuant to the resolution creating the Audit Committee, I hereby nominate two of the three public members of the committee, Michael Casciano and Robin Stolinski.

Mr. Casciano is a graduate of the University of Buffalo and St. Bonaventure University with an MBA in Marketing and Human Resource Management. He owns a management consulting business on Union Road specializing in operational and financial controls.

Ms. Stolinski is a graduate of Northwestern State University and George Washington University with a master's degree in professional studies – paralegal studies. She was a legal specialist in the U.S. Army and is currently a program support assistant at the Department of Veterans Affairs.